
 

The Scottish Fisheries Museum 
invites you to submit a short film  

for consideration at the inaugural  

‘Cannes-struther’ International Short Film Festival 

‘On the Edge’ 
To celebrate the Year of Homecoming,  

the Commonwealth Games in Scotland  

and our own ‘Distant Shores’ exhibition, we are asking you 

to share with us your short films on  

the theme of coastal life. 

Films can be in any format – documentary, animation, stop 

motion, archive, drama – and should be between 6-12 minutes 

in length. It’s a family affair so we also ask that your 

film is suitable for everyone to watch! For full details 

please see further information and guidelines at 
www.scotfishmuseum.org/events/view/47/festival-of-museums-2014 

Submission by Thursday 1
st
 May 2014 

Winners will be announced at a Glamorous Gala Event  

at the Scottish Fisheries Museum  

on Saturday 17
th
 May 

 


